
DENIAL 

STATEMENT OF CONSISTENCY WITH COMPREHENSIVE PLAN W-3465 

 (CITY OF WINSTON-SALEM) 

   

The proposed zoning map amendment from County MU-S (Mixed Use – Special Use) to City 

MU-S (Mixed Use – Special Use) is generally inconsistent with the Legacy Comprehensive 

Plan’s recommendations for decreasing congestion on existing streets and highways.  Therefore, 

denial of the request is reasonable and in the public interest because the request would bring 

additional traffic into the Winston-Salem City limits via Meadowlark Drive. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


